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LaGrange City Councilmember Participates in National 
League of Cities Congressional City Conference in 

Washington, D.C. 
 

LaGrange, Ga. March 14, 2024 – LaGrange City Councilmember Nathan 

Gaskin participated in the 2024 National League of Cities Congressional 

City Conference in Washington, D.C. this week.   

 
City Councilmember Nathan Gaskin in Washington D.C. 

President Joe Biden addressed mayors, city councilmembers, including 
Gaskin, as well as other local leaders from across the country. After 



hearing from President Biden, Gaskin was able to meet with Georgia’s 
U.S. Senator Reverend Raphael Warnock and U.S. Senator Jon Ossoff.  

“I was able to get time with our Senators to talk about local issues that 
are important to our community in LaGrange,” said Councilmember 
Gaskin. “I talked to Senator Reverend Warnock and Senator Ossoff 
personally about identifying grants and appropriations for important 
issues like infrastructure, youth violence, transportation, and senior 
housing.” 

More than a thousand local leaders visited Capitol Hill March 11-13 to 
meet with members of Congress and advocate for their communities.  

The National League of Cities (NLC) the voice of America’s cities, towns 
and villages, representing more than 200 million people. NLC works to 
strengthen local leadership, influence federal policy, and drive 
innovative solutions.  
 
Media Contact: Katie Mercer Van Schoor, City of LaGrange 
Marketing/Communications Manager, (706) 883-2055 or 
kvanschoor@lagrangega.org 
 
To keep up with the latest news involving the City of LaGrange, go to 
www.lagrangega.org or follow us on Facebook at 
facebook.com/lagrangegagov, Twitter at @lagrangegagov, & Instagram 
at instagram.com/cityoflagrangega. 
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